
 

 

 

 

Carclaze Community Primary School – How We 

Communicate with You! 

 

www.carclazesch.org – use your login on the website 

to book parents evening, check on attendance, view 

newsletters and important information that has been 

sent home, message us and much more.  App/Website 

Pupil Login – each pupil at our school also has a login 

to the website that will take them through to the learning platform specifically aimed at 

their class. 

www.parentpay.com – all parents will be able to login to 

Parent Pay to make and pay for bookings.  Lunches can be 

booked in advance but must be done by the Sunday 

(midnight) of the week before.  Busy Bees, Breakfast Club, 

Activities, School Trips, Residential, Play Tickets are all 

available to book and pay for on this App/Website.  All 

bookings and payments must be made in advance. 

 

Available on IOS, Android and a browser, the SIMS Parent Lite 

App provides a convenient and accessible solution for parents to 

electronically review and request changes to the data held on 

them and their children.  Search for SIMS Parent in the App 

Store or login at www.sims-parent.co.uk 

 

Weekly Newsletters are published on the homepage of the School Website.  

These contain lots of useful information, diary dates, attendance, certificate 

winners, term times, sports fixtures and much more.  You do not need to login 

just visit the School Website once a week for details.  Newsletters are also 

emailed every week (if we have your email address) and can be viewed either 

on email or on your eschools app (visit the app store for more information). 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/
http://www.sims-parent.co.uk/


 

Facebook and Twitter – Carclaze School has an account with Facebook and Twitter and 

teachers will often post photos and updates whilst on trips.  Please note – this is our way of 

communicating with you – please do not put personal comments or information on these 

sites but instead use a safe method of communication.  If you have a query or concern then 

it is best to discuss it either in person or in a secure message.   

Telephone: 01726 74194 

Messaging: Via the eschools app/website 

Messaging: Via the parent pay app/website 

Email: secretary@carclazesch.org 

 

mailto:secretary@carclazesch.org

